From: Janella Riter

To: SPCSA Public Comment
Subject: Charter School In-person Instruction
Date: Thursday, November 5, 2020 1:15:49 PM

Dear Committee;

As a mother of three and professional in the field of mental health, | am in favor of having in-
person instruction start soon, for the lower grades. Strong measures should be taken for social
distancing and providing a clean and safer environment, but the emotional implications for
continuing to have children isolated at home are also a health risk.

Children's need for social interaction is very great and I have seen personally, and in my
family, an increase in mental health problems during this last year of social Isolation.

Thank-you for your consideration of another parent in favor of in-person instruction for the
lower grades.

Sincerely,
Janella Riter, MSW

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android


mailto:lellabelle@yahoo.com
mailto:publiccomment@spcsa.nv.gov
https://go.onelink.me/107872968?pid=InProduct&c=Global_Internal_YGrowth_AndroidEmailSig__AndroidUsers&af_wl=ym&af_sub1=Internal&af_sub2=Global_YGrowth&af_sub3=EmailSignature

